
Consideration of Comments on Initial Ballot of Urgent Action Change to Coordinate Interchange Timing Tables 

 Page 1 of 1 April 3, 2007 

Voter Entity Comment 

Allen 
Klassen 

Westar Energy 
WECC only 

Response: The changes made to the timing table do apply solely to WECC.   
Terry Bilke Midwest ISO, Inc. 

While we do not have an issue with the proposed change, this appears to be a misuse of the Urgent 
Action process. The process should be used when there is urgency to preserve reliability, not for 
expediency of the standards process. This is particularly important given the safeguards (such as 
sunset) have been removed from the Urgent Action process. 

Response: The requestor did provide a reliability-related justification for this Urgent Action – the error in the existing timing table does not 
provide the reliability entities with sufficient time to conduct a reliability analysis of the Arranged Interchange.  
Christopher 
Lawrence de 
Graffenried 

New York Power 
Authority 

CP-9 agrees with this SAR 
Response: The requestor thanks you for your support.  

 


